Mr. Ouellet and Mr. Han agreed to meet again as early as possible
in 1995 to discuss overall bilateral relations under the theme of
the special partnership.

Mr. MacLaren and his Korean counterpart, Mr. Chulsu Kim, will
review in detail the recommendations of the Report when they meet
at the APEC Trade Minister’s meeting in Jakarta on October 6,

1994.
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